Mulberry Street Medical Practice
Patient Group Meeting Minutes

MULBERRY STREET MEDICAL PRACTICE
PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

April 2020 – Virtual Meeting
	Item

	Action / Date

	Welcome 

Welcome to our April 2020 information sheet.  


	

	Staff Update

Doctors:

· Dr C Mason and Dr J Mason retired on 31st March 2020.

· Dr Helen Anthony joined us on 18th March and is working Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.

· Our GP Trainee is Dr Ayesha Hussain who will be with us until August 2020. 
Admin:
· Angela left to return to Leeds Community Healthcare.

· Gemma joined us last week and is settling in well.

	

	Coronavirus – Covid 19 update
In light of the Covid 19 pandemic to protect both patients and staff we have changed how we operate:

Please do not come in to Practice:  No access to the public unless authorised by a doctor or nurse.  

Please note the community reception desk is now closed.

Appointments: 

The majority of our appointments are now by telephone.  If the doctor needs to see any patients, they will arrange a video call or invite the patient to come into practice.  

If the patient does come in to practice, they will be met at the main entrance door by the doctor or nurse who will be wearing appropriate protective clothing.  They will escort you to the clinical room.  If the patient has Covid 19 symptoms they will be asked to wear a mask before they enter the building.
Some nurse reviews have been deferred for the time being however we are still completing some routine work such as some vaccinations, smears etc and urgent work including blood samples.   

Prescriptions:

Anyone dropping prescriptions off at the practice are asked to put them in the letterbox on the outside of the building.  We have a key for this and it is emptied on a regular basis.

Patients are able to request prescriptions by NHS App, Patient Access, email (pudseyhc.surgery@nhs.net) or as a last resort patients can ring us. 

Samples:

If patients have been asked to drop a sample off at the practice they are asked to put them in the letterbox on the outside of the building.  We have a key for this and it is emptied on a regular basis.

Referrals:
Many routine referrals have been suspended.


	

	Future Meetings: 
Obviously this depends on how long the pandemic lockdown lasts.


	

	AOB – None

	


Minutes circulated: Members of Patient Group, Waiting areas in practice, Practice website & to all practice staff
Date of Next Meeting: TBA
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